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November 16, 1990

Ms. Betty Wright
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
International Programs
Mail Stop WF-3H9
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Wright:

We would like to renew our license #XD001254 and extend it
through February 1995.

Since the issuance of our license on March 25, 1988 we have
exported less than 2 millicuries of polontum-210.

Also, on our renewal please delete Sylvia Pena's name and add
in her place Ruth Amlauer Devine.

Thank you & best regards.

Sincerely yours, '
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Ruth Amlauer Devine
Licensing Department
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